
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

PLEASE POST 
 
 

Notice is hereby given of a Meeting of the Greenwich Board of Education 
Policy Governance Committee, on Thursday, January 13,2022 at 11:00am 
in the Havemeyer Boardroom, 290 Greenwich Ave., Greenwich, CT. 
 
The purpose of the Meeting is to review required policies. 
 
Any questions regarding accessing the meeting should be submitted to BOE 
Clerk Michael Antonaccio via email at: 
michael_antonaccio@greenwich.k12.ct.us. 
 

 
____________________ 
Christina Downey 
Policy Governance Committee Chair 
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